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January 20, 1997 

Division of Records and RejXJning 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Uot'krr /1960360-TC, I"SC Cfnilicalr ff 4620 

Sir 

• 
.. 

ct 'l otOt--(C 

PICllsc aCC<:pl this letter as official notification of our desire to cancel rhe above mcnrioncd 
PSC ccnificme cffeaive January 20, 1997. Your assiSiancc with this maucr would be 
grearly npprcciared. If you have any quc:nions I can be reached at (800) 235-2625 

Sincerely. 

'\ 
Jo$h Hann 
I'F idet1l , IDEAl. Communicarions 
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